
14   Charles   Lane
New   York,    N.Y.    10014
January   9,1978

TO   ORGANIZERS   AND   NATIONAL   COMMITTEE   MEMBERS

Dear  Comrades ,

Although  distribution  of  the  Party  Organizer  is
normally   limited  to  members  of  the  YSA  and  SWP,   comrades
should  feel  free  to  circulate  the  latest  issue,  containing
the  article  on  our  relations  with  the  Socialist  Labor
Party,  to  members  of  the  SLP.
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